
Cloth face masks or coverings are now required in public places where social distancing is not 
possible.  To help protect community members, the Glastonbury Social Services, Health, and Parks & 
Recreation staff are collaborating with local volunteers to make and distribute homemade masks to 
residents in need.  Please keep in mind, homemade masks may help protect others from you if you 
do not know that you are ill.

Homemade masks ARE:
	D Made by pre-screened volunteers
	D Washable and reusable
	D Made from donated materials
	D Cotton/cotton blend fabric - balance the need for a barrier layer of protection with the ability  
to breathe

	U NOT Equivalent to N95 masks 
	U NOT Intended to replace other CDC-recommended measures to stop the community spread of 
COVID-19, such as social distancing, frequent handwashing, refraining from touching your face

Requesting a Mask
 

To request a mask, please visit www.glastonbury-ct.gov/mask 
and complete/submit the request form. If you do NOT have 

internet access, or are unable to submit the form, you may also 
contact the Riverfront Community Center at (860) 652-7638.

Follow the latest advice of the CDC and health care professionals as to how best to keep yourself 
safe. For more information, please visit www.cdc.gov/coronavirus. 

Need a cloth 
face mask?

Glastonbury Social Services can help!

Volunteers and Donations
If you would like to volunteer to help make masks, or are interested in donating mask supplies, 
please contact Anna Park at anna.park@glastonbury-ct.gov.  

http://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus

